To: Indiana Yearly Meeting Reconfiguration Task Force:

From: Charlottesville Monthly Meeting

We are not in favor of two Indiana Yearly Meetings. But after much (;liscussion:
If no other solution to the problem can be found we will go with plan “B” which
seems the closest to our present Yearly Meeting.

We are a small meeting and can’t afford to pay any extra money for having this

change. Soif this is going to require additional cost we will have to decide some
other way for our Church to go.

We appreciate all the time and prayers that have taken place to come to this
point.

This letter is approved by the Charlottesville Monthly Meeting August 22,2012.
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